
 

ARSI FARMERS COOPERATIVE UNION 

 Date: 2009-03-20 

 

To ONE LAPTOP PER CHILD 

 

We strongly believe that the rural community especially 

poorest children located in our region benefit from your 

project. Your project helps to create new educational 

opportunities to learn, share, collaborate as well as connect 

to the world for brighter future of the world. 

Hence, as your team members (Dagmawi s. Tesfa & Demerew K. 

Tesfaye) request, we are ready to provide continuous financial 

support and technical support by organizing Adama University, 

Asella Campus. Furthermore, we are ready to follow up and 

monitor the project for its sustainability.  

Arsi Farmers cooperative Union (AFCU) wishes a success to 

OLPCORPs project and its benefit for farmer’s children. We 

would like to inform you that our office is open for any kind 

of questions regarding our support. 

 

With Regards, 

Mohamed Mamia 

Dupty General Manager 

Tel: 00251223311071, 00251911330160,  

e-mail: mamemamiya@yahoo.com 

 

 


